
Faculty of engineering participate in the
exhibition of research and innovation to
develop technology and promote
innovation.

On 19 February 2020, the Faculty of Engineering Participate in the exhibition of research and innovation to
develop technology and promote innovation at King Mongkut&#x39;s Institute of Technology Ladkrabang.
The Faculty of Engineering has brought 2 researches and innovations to participate in the exhibition, that is
the innovation of medical materials and tools, the work of Asst. Prof. Phakpoom Jaruphum and the robot
moves automatically with vision, the work of the students of the electrical engineering, Mr. Kan Nak Aiam,
Mr. Kiatisak Saliwong and Mr. Sek Khokkaew.
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